
Fremont is Asking Residents for Feedback on their Preferred Draft 
Council District Map 

Posted on: May 26, 2017 

 

The City of Fremont is launching a new topic on Fremont Open City Hall, the City’s online forum for citizen 
engagement. Fremont is asking for public input on which draft Council district map community members prefer for 
the upcoming election in 2018 and beyond. 

On March 21, 2017, the City of Fremont adopted a resolution of intention to transition from at-large to district-
based elections. The City has already held four of the five required public hearings where the Fremont City Council 
and community provided input on the criteria to guide the creation of the district boundaries. 

To provide public feedback for City Council consideration, the City would like to know what Fremont residents 
think about this topic. Residents can visit Fremont Open City Hall to select their preferred map. The survey will 
remain open until Tuesday, June 6 at noon. 
To learn more about this topic, visit our district elections webpage. 

 

http://www.fremont.gov/OpenCityHallDistrictMap
https://fremont.gov/DistrictElections
https://fremont.gov/districtelections

